
 
 

Hello Everyone, 

Thank you all so much to those who completed the Friends of North Rigton PTA Survey 
21/22. Some great ideas and similar themes are emerging which will help us to hatch some 
exciting plans for the children, as well as keep raising money to pay for them. 

For all of you who are new to the school, we’d like to introduce the current committee from 
left to right, Angela Mowat - Treasurer (Zac Y1), Helen Laflin - Secretary (Niamh Y1and Freya 
Y6), and Celeste McFarland - Chairperson (Darcey just graduated Y6).  

 

 

 

At the start of last year, the committee was brand new and complete strangers; now we are 
firm friends. The best bit for us by far has been seeing all the children’s happy faces along 
the way. Last year was incredible despite COVID, but we want to make 2021/22 better yet. If 
we want to hold larger whole school events, we are going to need some help with the 
smaller projects. 

We’d like to recruit two or three small groups of up to two or three people who take 
responsibility for one small project per term. If you are already in a friendship group or want 
to form a new one to get involved in school life this is the perfect opportunity (without the 
responsibility of having a full-time committee job)! 

 

If you’d like some more information about what’s involved in forming a small project 
team, or if you’d like to dive right in and be a member of the committee, please get in 

touch we’d love to hear from you. 

agemowat@gmail.com   Tel 07740409281 
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